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4th March 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of children in Fox Class, 

Mrs Muspratt started her maternity leave on Thursday 28th February and as a 

consequence we have been able to appoint Mrs Coyle to work alongside Mrs Morris in 

Fox class until the end of the academic year (July 2019).  

Last week Mrs Coyle was able to make herself available at short notice to meet children 

of Fox class. We look forward to her starting her contract at the school as soon as 

possible and you will have an opportunity to meet Mrs Coyle on a Thursday until that 

time. Mrs Coyle will be working on a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday in Fox class. 

We will keep you updated with more information on Mrs Muspratt’s pregnancy as soon 

as we are able to. 

With regards 

M Forber 
Mr M. J. Forber 

Executive Headteacher. 

 


